Paed Dr.Pavla Nedomova
Headmistress

Stredni Odborna Skola
Drtinova 3/498 Praha 5

December 17, 2024
Dear Ms. Nedomova,

On behalf of the Diplomatic Spouses’ Association Prague, | would like to express my
gratitude to you and to the students of Drtinova school who volunteered at the DSA
International Charity Market 2024 on the 1% of December in the Prague Congress Center.

It was a pleasure to work with your students. We greatly appreciated their time, energy and
commitment, especially as our event coincided with their official graduation party. Please
find included individual letters and certificates of participation for the students. We kindly
ask that these be handed to the students at your earliest convenience.

We are also most grateful to Prof. Sofia Sipova for coordinating the recruitment. We wish for
her speedy recovery.

The International Charity Market, held under the auspices of the First Lady of Czech Republic
Mrs. Eva Pavlova, was a highly successful event, supported by over 50 embassies and
drawing an estimated 4400 visitors. Among them were the guests of honour, Mrs. Markéta
Pekarova Adamova, Speaker of the Czech Chamber of Deputies, Mr. Bohuslav Svoboda, Lord
Mayor of Prague and, Mr. Ondriej Kubin, District Mayor of Prague 4.

The students can be proud that they were a part of this prestigious event. | hope that their
participation in the International Charity Market was a valuable experience for them and will
inspire them to continue dedicating themselves to good causes. As you know, the profit
made at the market will be distributed among the Czech charity organizations that will be
selected over the next few months.

We take the opportunity to wish you, your colleagues and your family a joyous holiday
season and a Happy New Year!

Sincerely,
Anne Huisinga-Paret

President
Diplomatic Spouses’ Association in Prague




